
 

 
REPORT OF THE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE 
 
Full Council: 7 SEPTEMBER 2022 
 
 
APPOINTMENTS TO OUTSIDE BODIES AND OTHER ORGANISATIONS – 
STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL ON RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 
At its meeting on 24 August 2022, the Governance Committee agreed to change the 
process for appointments to Outside Bodies and other Organisations.  
 
An urgent requirement for nominations has arisen from the Standing Advisory 
Council for Religious Education (SACRE). The Council is therefore asked to appoint 
5 Councillors as Member representatives on SACRE in order that this body may be 
quorate and can convene meetings. There is no requirement for the nominations to 
be politically balanced. 
 
The Terms of Reference are attached for information and the organisation are 
particularly keen to appoint Members with an interest in education. 
  
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That Full Council agrees the appointments of 5 Members to SACRE for the 
forthcoming Municipal Year. 
 


